
 

 

 Minutes of the Annual Parish Council meeting of Bradenham Parish 
Council held at The Cricket Pavilion on Monday 15th May 2023 following the 

Annual Parish Meeting commencing at 7.00 pm 

 
Present:  
Cllr Peggy Ewart  
Cllr Trevor Hunt  
Cllr Teif Jones Chair 
Cllr Andrew Stubbings  
Cllr Paul Wooster 
 

 

And also present:  
Deirdre Hansen Clerk 

 
The Chairman welcomed all present. 

 
 

1. Election of Chairman: 
Teif Jones was proposed and seconded as Chairman and unanimously elected as 
Chairman. He signed the declaration of acceptance of office and took the chair. 
 

2. Apologies received and accepted from Cllrs Richard Langridge and Paul Oborn. BC 
Cllrs Shade Adoh, Robert Carington and Carl Etholen. 
 

3. Election of Vice-Chairman:  
Paul Oborn was proposed and seconded as Vice-Chairman and unanimously elected 
as Vice-Chairman. 
 

4. Appointments of representatives to Local Organizations/ Associations: 

• It was decided to leave attendance on an ‘ad hoc’ basis. 
 

5. Other Appointments:  

• Planning Lead -Paul Oborn  

• It was decided not to appoint a pond warden, but that Cllr Andrew Stubbings to 
continue his work around the pond as and when required. 

 
6. Comment on all planning applications. 

It was agreed that all planning applications will be commented on and for TPO’s we 
will refer to the Buckinghamshire Arboricultural Officer. 

 
7. The following direct debits, standing orders and payments were agreed and approved 

for the forthcoming year: 
a. The annual subscription to the Chiltern Society (DD) 
b. The annual renewal Data Protection Registration (DD) 
c. To pay the clerk’s salary monthly (SO) 
d. To pay the monthly invoices for the dog waste collection if they are in budget. 

 
 
The clerk was asked to send a photograph of the jubilee oak tree to the Cllrs. Hopefully 
the tree will be big enough to plant in the next planting season. 

 
The meeting closed at 19.07. 
 
 
 
The Chairman…………………………………..  date…………….. 


